
House Bill 1487

Mr. Chairman, I stand in support of House Bill 1487. My reason is until our check off dollars are supporting a true beef
product born, raised & harvested in the USA, I feel that our check off dollars paid in are working against American
Ranchers.  Right now our check off dollars are supporting imported beef with a product of the USA label on it.
Sincerely,
Ryan Brokaw 
Forbes ND


